
 

Lake Blackshear Baptist Church  
                           lakeblackhearbaptistchurch.com  
                           11:00 AM Worship Service 
                               Phil Streetman, Pastor 

      Denise Bauer, Children/Youth Director 

              Sunday, June 29, 2025  
  

Prelude & VBS Procession                                 

Deacon Prayer 

Pledges of Allegiance 

VBS Welcome & VBS Bible Point 

VBS Song “Joy to the World” 

VBS Welcomes Rawhide McSpur  

VBS Song “All That I Am” 

VBS Bible Verse 

Offertory Hymn “Thankful” 

Prayer Time 

Time of Meditation “Silent Night”  

Celebrate Bible Adventures, Saddle Up Games & Projects 

VBS Graduation                  Denise Bauer & Stampede Crews 

Message                                                        “Rawhide McSpur” 

Decision Hymn “To God Be the Glory” 

Prayer & Blessing 

Postlude                                                               

VBS Cookout                                                 

Welcome! We are glad to have you today.  

See an Usher for Hearing Assisted Devices in the lobby. 

Did You make a contact this week? 

 

 

 

 

             

 

June 22: Offerings: Worship                          $4,959.00 
                                    Brotherhood                         63.00   
                                    Total                                $5,022.00                            
 

Today, we are recognizing our Stampede members from our 
weekend VBS Yeehaw. Thanks to our VBS Director, Stampede 
Crew Leaders, volunteers & crew members! This will be the only 
service of the day. Please join us for our VBS Hamburger/Hotdog 
cookout following today’s service. 
 

The choir will rehearse on Wednesday at 6:30 PM. We will not 
rehearse today. 
 

The Brotherhood invite all men for coffee and prayer on Tuesday 
at 7:15 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall. The Praise Band will practice 
following prayer time. 
 

The Quilting Group will meet on Tuesday at 9 a.m. 
 

Our Wednesday Family Night will start at 5:15 p.m. with supper 
followed by Bible Study and fun for all our families! We will 
continue our Bible study over Paul, and Prayer Meeting will start 
on Wednesday at 6 p.m. 
 

Thank you to everyone who worked on our Watermelon float and 
rode the float. A special thank you to Mike & Dawn Holder for 
providing the trailer and driving the float. Thanks also to Lonnie 
McKinney for driving the church bus in the parade. 
 

The Deacons will meet on Monday, July 7th, 7 p.m. 
 

Go ahead and mark your calendars for our upcoming Homecoming 
service on July 20th! We will have a luncheon following the service. 
 

Our revival services are scheduled for August. Please be in prayer 
for our upcoming revival! 
 


